
IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES 
 (Visit the Lyman Activity Calendar for more information)

Chorus Concert - Thursday, April 7
Grad Bash - Friday, April 8
SCPS Spring Internship Expo - Saturday, April 9
Spring Week! - Monday-Friday, April 11-15
Greyhound Scholars - Tuesday, April 12
JROTC Awards - Wednesday, April 13
Senior Lunch - Friday, April 15
Band Concert - Thursday, April 21
Longwood Jazz Festival - Saturday, April 23 at Reiter Park
Senior Week! - Monday-Friday, April 25-29
Senior Scholarship Breakfast - Tuesday, April 26 at the Longwood Community Center
Prom - Saturday, April 30

LYMAN HIGH SCHOOL
WEEKLY BULLETIN

A Weekly Update from 
Principal Michael Hunter

We had another great week at Lyman High School and we have another BIG week coming up.  Congratulations to the
cast and crew of "Little Shop of Horrors" for three OUTSTANDING shows.  It was so great to see our thespians having a
full fledged musical!  The performances were fantastic and the production was first class.  We are very proud of Ms.
Gerdeman and her students.

I am also excited to recognize Lyman Sophomore Abigail Cupo, who at last week's Speed Capital North Florida
Invitational in Jacksonville, raced her personal best time of 17:36 in the 3000m racewalk, landing her #1 in Florida and #5
in the US for high school (girls) racewalkers.  Way to go Abigail, what an amazing accomplishment!

I want to thank everyone who participated in last week's Business Partner Breakfast. This was a great opportunity for
some of our local businesses to see our great school and for us to explore how we can partner together in the future.  A
big thank you Karen Proulx, Faith Cotter, Carly Burns, Michaela Collins, Hannah Jakovich and Tiffany Dowling for all your
work in making this such a successful event.

This week our 9th and 10th grade students will take their first portion on this year's FSA exams.  Starting Monday, April
4th our 9th graders will taking their FSA ELA Writing Exams.  Starting Thursday, April 7th our 10th graders will taking
their FSA ELA Writing Exams.  We know our 9th and 10th graders have worked incredibly hard and that they are going
to great this week.  Let's make sure everyone has a good night's rest and a healthy breakfast every day this week so that
we can give our BEST effort.

Students, be sure to check out the SGA Instagram page to see each dress up day for Spring Week taking place April 11-
15.  It should be fun time for everyone.

Thank you for all of your support and GO GREYHOUNDS!

Michael Hunter, Principal

Notes from Mr. Hunter

A P R I L  3 ,  2 0 2 2  I S S U E  N O .  3 3

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facilitron.com%2Fscps32773%2Fcalendar%2Flhs32750&data=04%7C01%7Cmichael_hunter%40scps.k12.fl.us%7C10e41294e3644f6eb08e08d8f7cf8ea8%7Cd1e9e6b2778e48e5a961e9836af08827%7C0%7C0%7C637531818111458240%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=G6HNZW1aSKcClxwbOchRZauiIs3NV%2FDOv%2Fp5p1K1ypY%3D&reserved=0


Lyman Business Partner
Breakfast was a HUGE
Success!
A big THANK YOU to all
everyone who participated in
this past Friday's Business
Partner Breakfast.  
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for three great performances!
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IF YOU HAVE NOT ORDERED YOUR GRADUATION CEREMONY BASIC PACKAGE PLEASE DO
SO NOW!
 
Seniors met with the Herff Jones representative on October 2nd to review Graduation
Commemorative items. If you misplaced the order form, additional order forms are available in
the Administration Office or you may place your order by going online to www.herfforlando.com. 
 
You may also pay fees by contacting the Herff Jones Company by phone and delivering your
order to their office. They can be reached at 407-647-4373. 
 
If you would prefer to mail your order to Herff Jones, please mail checks and your order form to: 
Herff Jones Company  
112 North Wymore Road 
Winter Park, Fl 32789 
 
The only package that is required for a student to participate in the Graduation Ceremony is the
basic package for the 'Cap, Gown, and Tassel' package shown on the brochure. The fee
increased to $115 on February 1st. This base package includes your cap, gown, tassel, and all
graduation related expenses (Arena Rental, Diploma, Senior Week Activities, etc.) This fee does
not include the Homecoming Dance, Prom, or Grad Bash at Universal. The use of a cap and
gown from another school or from a previous Lyman High School graduation will not be
permitted. 
  
If you cannot pay graduation fees all at once? Do not worry! With Herff Jones, you can make as
many small payments as you would like! All graduation fees must be paid in full in order to
receive your cap, gown, parking pass and tickets to the ceremony. All student debt must be paid
prior to cap, gown and ticket pick up!
 
All cap and gown orders must be received by April 22nd. 
 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact Herff Jones or Faith Cotter, Assistant Principal. 
 
Thank you!

ATTENTION SENIORS!!
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Attention all 9th and 10th Grade Students:
The FSA ELA 9 Writing Exam for all 9th grade students will take
place on April 4th.  The FSA ELA 10 Writing Exam for all 10th grade
students will take place on April 7th.

Attention all 11th Grade Students:
The ACT will take place on April 29th. Please bring a calculator with
you on this day!

TRiO Connections:
TRiO will be visiting Lyman High School on Monday, April 4th and
Tuesday, April 5th.  TRiO can assist students with FAFSA
applications; College Applications; College Essays; applying for
scholarships; translation; etc.  Seniors stop by the Student Services
Office prior to April 4th and 5th to obtain a pass to see the TRIO
specialists OR feel free to stop by the Student Services Office
between classes, at break, or during lunch those two days to
receive this free help!! 

Home Address:
Please review your address in Skyward and confirm it is your
current address.  If you have moved this school year please contact
Student Services to update your address - this must be done in
person.  An incorrect address will lead to a wrong bus stop for the
new year and the possibility of your student’s schedule being held
to start the school year until the update is complete. 

Senior Final Transcript:
Class of 2022 - you can request your final transcript on the Lyman
Student Services website https://tinyurl.com/mr3kdbhs .  Final
transcripts will not be available until June 10, 2022.  Lyman High
School will either mail or send electronically ONE final transcript
after you have graduated.    Get that request in TODAY!

Skyward Pictures:
If you are missing your picture in Skyward OR you don’t have a
picture in Skyward at all please stop by Student Services to see Ms.
Hickey to have your picture added!
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1.The second round of PTSA scholarship
applications are due this Friday, April 8th by
noon in the front office or submitted
electronically via email to
lymanptsa@gmail.com

2. The Lyman PTSA is looking for anyone
interested in leadership roles next school year.
President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer,
and Chairperson positions in Membership,
Scholarship, Hospitality, Publicity and
Reflections. If you are interested we would love
to hear from you via lymanptsa@gmail.com.
Please contact us by May 12th.

3. There is a joint meeting with all PTSA
Members and the School Advisory Council at
the Lyman media center on May 17th from 6 to
7 pm. This is a great opportunity to meet fellow
Lyman Parents. Officers and members of both
organizations will be elected for the next
school year during this meeting so you don't
want to miss out.
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